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Pipeline and Hazardous  
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Administration 
       
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TO: gerald.maret@bp.com and timothy.smith@bp.com 
 
 
September 17, 2021 
 
Mr. Gerald Maret 
President 
Olympic Pipeline Company 
30 S Wacker Drive, 
Chicago, IL 60606 
 
 
Re:  CPF 3-2021-006-NOPV 
 
Dear Mr. Maret: 
 
On January 29, 2021, the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) 
issued to Olympic Pipeline Company a Notice of Probable Violation (NOPV) Final Order in the 
above-referenced case.  This NOPV included two Compliance Order requirements: 
 

• Item A:  repair the dent on the 14-inch Portland Delivery Fuel W2 pipeline at site W2F-
2016-003 with an allowable repair method 

• Item B:  interrupt all foreign rectifiers affecting the tank farm to determine if cathodic 
protection is adequate. 
 

 Based on our review of the documentation you provided in the August 5, 2021 and September 
16, 2021 letters from Mr. Timothy Smith, it has been determined that you have complied with 
the terms of this Order. 
 
Accordingly, this case is now closed, and no further action is contemplated with respect to the 
matters involved in this case.  Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gregory A. Ochs 
Director, Central Region OPS  
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 

901 Locust Street, Suite 480  
Kansas City, MO  64106 
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